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Tip of the lVitt
Watershed Council

to host winter

speaker series
PETOSKEY - Tip

of the Mitt Watershed
Council will host its
annual Ice Breakers
winter Speaker Series
in2O2L.

The series, which
begins Jan. 13, is away
to keep the organiza-
tion's members and
the public engaged
and informed during
the winter months.

Because ofthe
ongoing COVID-19
pandemic, the 2021
speaker series will
be done via virtual
presentations. Ihe
webinars are free and
open to the public, but
registration is re-
quired. All interested
in ttle speaker series
may register on t}te
Tip of the Mitt Water-
shed Council website,
www.watershedcoun-
cil.orglattend-an-
event.html. From the
home page, click "Get
Involved" and 'Attend
an Event or Webinar."

The first session
"Watersheds I0l -How Do We Pro-
tect the Waters We
Love?" takes place
from noon-l p,m. on
wednesday, Jan. 13.
This talk will be an
oYerview ofwatershed
basics, Water resourc-
es education coordi-
nator Eli Baker will
discuss how water-
sheds are defined and
function. He'll also
offer tops on track-
ing and maintaining
watershed health.

The second ses-
sion will be on the

. pDopo88d Line 5
tunnel in the Straits
of Mackinac and will
take place fion noon-
I p.m. on wednesday,
Feb. 10. Policy director
|ennifer McKaywill
give a presentation
on the status of the
various permit apPli-
catlons that Enbridge
has submitted to state

A5

and federal govern-
ments in order to
replace and relocate
a portion of the Line
5 pipeline in a tunnel
beneath the Staits.

McKay will also
discuss the Michi-
gan Public Service
Commission case, as
well as the governor's
order to shut down
Line 5 and ongoing
lawsuits.

The third and final
session will feature
Watershed policy
director Grenetta
Thomassey from
noon-I p.m. on
wednesday, March
lO. Her presentation
asks the question
"how does measuring
attitudes, beliefs and
behaviors help protect
water quality?" She'll
be speaking on survey
tools she used to
assess the needs and
concerns of rYatershed
residents, shoreline
property owners
and elected officials
in both the Lake
Charlevoix and Elk
River Chain oflakes
watershed.

Thomassey will also
talk about survey re-
sults from local busi-
nesses and beach-go-
ers in the watershed
council service area
for her study relating
clean water to the
economy.

"Ihe watershed
council is happy to
present these sessions
and invite the public
to learn about these
important toPics from
our staff" sald Tip of
the Mitt Watershed
Council executive
director Gail Gruen-
wald.

For more informa-
tion, contact the TiP
of the Mitt Watershed
Council at (231) 347-
ItBI, or email info@
watershedcouncil.
or8.


